
I can’t believe 
it’s already 
March. We 
have a lot to 
prepare this 
month for our 
Spaghetti 
Dinner 

fundraiser for the St. Jude’s 
Children’s Ranch. We have tickets 
available to purchase, or if you 
would like to make a donation 
because you can’t attend the 
actual dinner please see 
Receptionist for information.

Here are some fun facts for March 
that you may want to remember as 
we go through the month. First of 
all it’s the best month for basketball 
but worst for productivity. March is 
known for one thing above all 
others: Brackets. March Madness, 
as the NBA calls it, runs from March 
13th to April 2nd this year and the 
safest bet you can make is that a lot 
of folks will be distracted. 
Predictions are that American 
companies will lose about $1.9 
billion in wages paid to 
unproductive workers spending 
company time on betting pool 

priorities. National Anthem Day is 
March 3rd. The 8th of March is 
International Women’s Day. Paper 
money was first issued on March 
10th 1862. Daylight savings time 
begins on March 11th.  Wear green 
on March 17th, because it’s St. 
Patrick’s Day. Spring begins on 
March 20th.  March 24th is our 
Spaghetti Dinner at St. Jude’s 
Ranch at 200 Wilson Circle, Boulder 
City, from 4-6pm, tickets are 
available for $10 at the Reception 
desk here at Lakeview Terrace.

I hope you have all liked our 
Lakeview Terrace Facebook page 
by now. I am starting a nice little 
brain teaser on our Facebook 
page. I will post five questions one 
day and the first person to answer 
all five questions will win 
something. I will then post another 
five questions when the first five 
are answered and so on. This will 
be a fun competition for the Month 
of March so please play along.

Make it a fabulous month!!

Mary Rush 
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Employee  
of the Month

CANDACE W.

Candace has 
been with us 
since the end 
of last year. 

She is passionate about what 
she does for our resident’s 
here at Lakeview. Candace 
has been a huge part of our 
employee referral program. 
She has already referred four 
of her friends to work with 
her here at Lakeview, this is 
what makes a truly awesome 
team. She makes sure the 
medications are passed in 
a timely manner and always 
makes sure the resident’s 
needs are met.

Thank you, Candace, for all 
your hard work!



Happy Birthday
RESIDENT BIRTHDAYS
Paul G.	 March 10
Gene L.	 March 13
Musetta N.	 March 29

STAFF BIRTHDAYS
Carolyn C.	 March 02
Ashley M.	 March 23
Amber R.	 March 25
Aperyl P.	 March 31

WELCOME!
George H.	 Charlotte S.

Don’t forget our “Choose 
Your Neighbor” Program. If 
you refer a friend/resident to 
move in to our community 
you will receive $500 off your 
rent after they have lived here 
for a minimum of 30 days.

I would also like to remind 
you of the Respite program 
we have. If you know 
someone who is a caregiver 
and needs to take a break 
we offer Respite stay for their 
loved one. Please see Sherry 
in Marketing for details.

MARKETING 
C O R N E R

In Memoriam  
of those Residents who 

touched our Lives:
Alick M.

Activity Photo Highlights

Note from Maintenance
Hello everyone as spring is approaching it’s time to do some 
spring cleaning. We are going to be doing some scheduled 
carpet cleaning and start cleaning the outside windows. 
Remember I do have a maintenance log at the concierge 
desk, so please feel free to add any concerns to my book. 

Gerry enjoying Applebees Memory Care making pizza



What’s New 
in the Kitchen
As some of you may have 
noticed, things are changing 
for the better. More fresh 
produce has been made 
available, as well as early 
morning muffins in the 
lobby. The hydration station 
is set up in the lobby as well, 
offering flavor infused health 
water! Education is provided, 
letting you know what the 
ingredients are and their 
specific benefits! Big changes 
are coming in March with 
the release of our new Chef 
Choice and Always Available 
menus. Please keep me posted 
of any and all opinions so we 
can make this the best place 
to eat! See you all at the next 
food for thought meeting!

RESIDENT CARE COORDINATOR
My name is Ester Negrete. I have 
been living in Nevada for almost 25 
years. I originally moved here from 
Phoenix, Arizona. I am married to 
an amazing supportive husband; 
together we have a full house. We 
have 2 girls, 2 boys and 3 dogs.

I have been working in Healthcare 
for about 7 years now. I’ve held 
various positions from private care 

to Assisted Living and Memory Care. In the future I plan on 
furthering my education by pursuing a degree in nursing. I 
feel healthcare is my passion and will be a lifelong calling. I 
enjoy what I do and what I can give back to the community.

Spotlight Resident
Clare Z.
Clare is our 
spotlight 
resident of 
the month. 
She certainly 
is making lots 

of wonderful memories for all 
of us. For example, Shawn and 
Claire having a good laugh 
with a slice of blueberry pie at 
lunch or her date with one of 
our other residents at the 
Mexican restaurant. She always 
has a smile on her face and 
loves to crack a few jokes. She 
truly knows how to brighten 
up the room! Thank you Clare 
for all the beautiful memories.

More From Photo Highlights

Activities Update
Hello Everyone, I’m looking forward to March with all the fun 
and exciting activities and outings in mind. We have a few new 
entertainers coming please let me know what you think, as well 
as our spaghetti dinner we will be hosting to give back to the 
community. Stay tuned for more exciting events!
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A Note from Health Services
Our Health services department is making some positive changes 

we would like you to be aware of.  Toya Henry, LPN has been 

promoted to the Health Service Director. She will be scheduling 

care conferences with you and your family members soon. We will 

be starting to use the new Eldermark system and want your care 

in our system accurately. Ester Negrete will be our new Resident 

Care Coordinator. She is coming to us with a high recommendation 

from our Nurse Practitioner, Lindsey. Briana Estrella is also being 

promoted to a leadership role in the community; we will fill you in on 

the details soon. Amber Robles is being promoted to the Memory 

Care Coordinator. Amber is able to handle any concerns you have 

with your Memory Care Resident.  Amber is also a big part of our 

Moments program. Also, for residents taking narcotics and using 

an outside pharmacy, All narcotics must be bubble packed with 

Ridgeline Policy. Please ask your current pharmacy to do that for 

you. If your current pharmacy is unable to meet these requirements 

we will have to order from our preferred pharmacy Omnicare. If you 

have any questions in regards to this policy please see one of your 

Health Services team members for assistance.


